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I hope you all had a fantastic Christmas and a lovely new year celebrations, We are back for 2020 with a real bang, come on in and learn what we have being up to in the past 3 months.
[image: C:\Users\user\Desktop\Shared Doc PC1\newsletter photos\feb 20 pics\SZUZ9571.JPG]
Our Feature photo this edition is Andrew and Shaun on their outdoor rave at the lantern festival in Heaton Park.
Andrew and Shaun’s new rave album will be dropping 
Mid-April. (Glow sticks at the ready)
Andrew Clarke 
[image: C:\Users\user\Desktop\Shared Doc PC1\newsletter photos\feb 20 pics\IMG_7333.JPG]Andrew as per usual as been snapped watching all the latest movies ahead of his new film No Time To Die featuring Daniel Craig, I am not sure who is playing James Bond, my money is on Andrew.




Lynda Dyson	
[image: C:\Users\user\Desktop\Shared Doc PC1\newsletter photos\feb 20 pics\VLAM9795.JPG]Someone had a big birthday in January, we won’t mention age but Lynda had a fantastic day with all her friends, she threw a big party celebration and everyone left with big smiles and full bellies. 




Angela TrewAngela has been out fishing and caught herself two beautiful tropical fish, speaking to Angela about the names the new mother has not yet decided. 


							[image: C:\Users\user\Desktop\Shared Doc PC1\newsletter photos\feb 20 pics\SMOY0062.JPG]

						
Shaun Mellor 

[image: C:\Users\user\Desktop\Shared Doc PC1\newsletter photos\feb 20 pics\IMG_1052.JPG]Has anyone seen the new star wars film, with Shaun in his debut film role. 
Shaun told us he has been attending the acting school of Andrew Clarke.
He was fantastic in the film “Shaun I am your father”




Paul Jenkinson 

[image: C:\Users\user\Desktop\Shared Doc PC1\newsletter photos\feb 20 pics\DFRU1184.JPG]Paul has been getting up a lot more, here is a picture of him reading the latest news headlines.



Andrew McCurrie 
 [image: C:\Users\user\Desktop\Shared Doc PC1\newsletter photos\feb 20 pics\QRDK5682.JPG]Andrew who is a man that celebrates many cultures across the globe, was caught out ringing in the Chinese new year, Andrew said the street food was amazing as was the entertainment. 

Matthew Roberts
Matthew went on holiday to Spain, had a great time, I think his mom and dad was punishing him by making him work out whilst he was there though. 
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Kelly Lawler


[image: C:\Users\user\Desktop\Shared Doc PC1\newsletter photos\feb 20 pics\VCVL0179.JPG]Is that our friend Kelly trying out a new sensory room, fantastic work to all her close friends Lisa, Asma, Christine and Ade.   

Margaret McDonald 	
[image: C:\Users\user\Desktop\Shared Doc PC1\newsletter photos\feb 20 pics\IMG_6971.JPG]Mary Berry I mean Margaret has been learning how to cook. Watch out for her on the next season of British bake off.




James Stockton

[image: C:\Users\user\Desktop\Shared Doc PC1\newsletter photos\feb 20 pics\FJMV4241.JPG] James was super excited in Jan when he went on a stadium tour of his favourite football team Man City. 

Up and Coming Events

[bookmark: _GoBack]This year already looks like it is going to be packed full of fun and interesting activities for all the guys at Brownley Road, lets see what they have planned for the next 3 months. 
Andrew has planned a trip out for the day with Tyrese he said he cant wait for you all to see the photos, he is hoping wherever they go (weather permitting) that it has coffee and maybe his favourite dish sausage and mash. 
Andrew is planning to return to Creative Supports allotment group in the spring and hopefully bring some tips for our gardening project at Brownley Road, Andrew is also planning on doing more outdoor activities and trying to squeeze another big trip out.   
We are planning a big trip out for Margaret for her to go to sea life, Margaret has an interest in fish, and Margaret is also buying a summerhouse in the spring to put in the garden she wants it all painted before the summer arrives. . 
Paul doesn’t get out much anymore, but he still loves to sit in his newly fitted chair in the living room watch TV and read the newspaper, so we hoping of some more snaps of him enjoying the relaxing life. 
Shaun, Shuan, Shaun, he has loads planned for the up and coming months, Elisha has promised to take him on a day trip out, and Lee is also interested in exploring the world with him.
Lynda is struggling at the moment, but that isn’t stopping her from getting around, check your local M&S for snaps of Lynda eating out and relaxing. 
Kelly, there is no stopping her now, I have spoken to Lisa who is planning a trip to Blackpool plus also now in the end stages of planning Kelly’s main goal since moving to Brownley road and that is to go to Liverpool to visit her family, this will be a huge achievement. 
Angela has bounced back with vengeance, she has bought 2 new tropical fish as you have seen above, but she is also interested in going to Wythenshawe park to volunteer.
The hope is Matthew is going to become more involved in the next 3 months, we are hoping to reintroduce cinema and snooker to his plans to get him active again. 





Staff Zone
Please welcome our new friends to Brownley Road, 
Hannah – We welcome our friend Hannah who has both a history of support working and culinary which means guys the meals are going to get a little posher 5 * Michelin here we come, we are pleased and lucky to have her with us at Brownley Road
Liam – Liam comes from a background of working with children and therefore this is a new adventure for him and we couldn’t be happier that he choose Brownley Road to learn and develop at, other than his obvious skills, he is also an energetic person and always smiling, if you see Liam don’t forget to ask how he is fitting in. 
Unfortunately with every arrival it seems there is a departure and we lost two friends since November
Ellie will be sadly missed, she has decided to move to Canada which is amazing, we are so happy for Ellie and her quirky self will be missed her.
Casey has moved on to become a teaching assistant at a school, at such a young age we are impressed by her maturity and wish her all the luck in the world  
Update on E-learning: E-Learning is a useful, convenient way to get training across and therefore creative support and Brownley Road have been working hard to try and push E-Learning. Creative Support have come up with an incentive for people who are active in wanting to learn more by awarding them a £50.00 voucher if they complete 10 E-Learnings in a calendar year.
If you feel that someone has gone above and beyond (no David you cant vote for yourself) you can nominate them for an achieve Q award speak to a senior member of staff for more information. 
As always we are looking to constantly improve the support with give to the service users and therefore we welcome any ideas or suggestions, likewise if you have an idea that will make work more fun or you know how to improve something, please speak to a member of the senior team. 
Finally if anyone has any ideas for competitions or morale boosting ideas please speak to Tyrese; David or Maria to arrange these, it’s always nice to add some fun to our day.

We will be getting ready for the Euros soon and the big one the Brownley Road Olympics, ideas are coming in fast for ideas to make this not only fun but inclusive to all below is some of the ideas but we are always welcoming new ideas.
	Euro sweepstake 

	Olympic party (bring a dish in from your country and lets celebrate the Olympics in style)

	Brownley Road Olympic games  
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